
    

 

I hope that you all enjoyed the VE Day celebrations on Friday.  

I would like to thank all of you who have sent in photos of 
your celebrations, it was so lovely to see how the children 
marked this special day.  

We have already started a display in school and will add your 
photos as we receive them.  

Many thanks 

Mrs Jones 
                                                        

 

                                                                                  

 

 

 

 


